


he was aware of the time commitment and felt that working locally in the town would help 

accommodate his schedule. 

 

 

There being no further discussion, Chairwoman Poundstone reminded the Commission that there 

could be no vote at this time; but thanked Mr. O’Hearn for taking the time to meet with the 

Commission. 

 

Chairwoman Poundstone adjourned the meeting at 12:20 p.m. 


